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Tomorrow is the start of a new year! 2020 here we come.  
 

But first, we here at Humboldt Bay Fire have some reminders to usher you safely from this 
year to the next: 

 

🗹 Drinking: never leave your drink unattended; know your limits; and keep those champagne 

corks flying away from all things important! It's all fun & games until someone gets hurt.  

 

🗹 Driving: Don't drive under the influence of any drugs or alcohol. Buzzed driving is drunk 

driving- set up that sober designated drive, call a cab, arrange an uber, or contact Humboldt 
Towing who will be escorting folks and their vehicles back home until 6am! While driving 
sober, be extremely cautious and aware while on the road. 

Here are some resources for getting yourselves (and your vehicles) home safely: 

• Humboldt Towing:  
Offering free towing until 6:00am New Year's Day for anyone who has had too much 
to drink. It's a FREE ride home for you and your car. And, it saves lives!  
707-442-4537 
 

• City Cab: 707-442-4551 

• Cab Louie: 707-599-3391 

• Plaza Cab: 707-822-4742 

• Uber – download the app on your app store! 
 

• Lyft: https://www.lyft.com/rider/cities/eureka-ca 

 

🗹 Fireworks: Leave these to the professionals! Fireworks are a huge fire and safety risk and, 

additionally, they can be disturbing to pets, vets, and many others. 

 

Have fun, and be safe! We'll be here if you need us. 
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